September 1, 1983

Mrs. Doris Hoffman
260 S. Vine
Marion, OH 43302

Dear Mrs. Hoffman:

We were deeply touched by your warm letter and your
kindness in sending us your testimony. Thank you for your
thoughtfulness. Thousands write with deep needs, but you
have given out of love to encourage us during very busy
days.

May the Lord pour out His grace upon you in a special way,
and bring your family closer together as you grow in His
love.

Sincerely,

s (1 Dol

ames C. Dobson, Ph.D.
Director

JChlia
P.S. Thank you for sending me your son's poem. I often

use letters or information sent to me by my listeners on
future programs.
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